
Recreation Meeting Minutes 12/12/12 
The Sturbridge Recreation meeting came to order at 5:45pm. 
 
In Attendance: Ryan Kane, Mark Rulli, Matt Johnson,  Al Jones  and  Associate Member Kadion Philip 
Absent: Mary Lou Volpe  

 
Approval of the 11-28-12 minutes were approved by Ryan Kane  2nd by Matt Johnson all in favor.4-0 
 
The board has decided to go with a bare bones design for the Town Barn our priorities are as follows: Adequate parking 
with 2 Multi purpose (180 X300) fields and one Little League (70ft) Diamond  
The Mark Rulli will be attending the next Burgess School building meeting in reference to the field loam that is placed on 
the new fields. All in favor 4-0 
 
The Recreation Dept. will be offering a ski trip on Thursday February 21, 2013 during school vacation week flyers will go 
out in mid to late January. 
 
Discussion of the Skating Rink Rules: 
Rules were forwarded to MIIA for their approval and the committee designated Sat and Sun 9-11 for Hockey time. Rules 
will be posted along the skating rink.  Once we get a stretch of cold weather the rink liner will be placed and filled with 
water. 
 
Property Use for Count Down on the Common has been approved by the committee 4-0 
Weather Permitting of course Lynne will note on website after 4pm on Friday December 28 if the event will be 
cancelled. 
Activities Include: 
Skating Demo 
Maggie the Clown as a Magician  
Worcester Sharks Mascot 
Fire Barrels 
DJ- Chris Thompson 
Refreshments by:  Cups and Cake/ Southbridge Savings Bank 
Snowball games/ make your own snow man 
 
Lynne met with a representative from National Grid on the opportunity for solar power lighting at the Recreation area 
courts.  At this time we are unable to secure any type of grant for updating to solar power due to our seasonal usage. 
 
The team funding request applications will ask that the leagues assign a liaison to attend Rec Field Meetings, and Friends 
of the Rec Meetings. 
The rec would also offer 1st aid and a CPR class for interested league volunteers cost $20.00 per person. March  Date?   
League representative are asked to attend our January 23, 2013 meeting at 6PM in the COB 
 
Ryan Kane proposed the purchase up to $200.00 for buying a volley ball net for the Junior High portable standards the 
current net are in very bad shape. Lynne will speak with the Junior High before purchasing the net. Al jones 2nd the 
proposal.   All in favor 4-0 
 
Next Meetings: 
Wednesday January 9 and January 23, 2013 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:10pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Lynne Girouard 


